

Senior Citizen News

167 West Center Street Spanish Fork, UT 84660 801-798-5015

September 2015

Come join us for meals, classes, crafts and games



day Activity
Oil Painting
Billiards
Sit Down Exercises
Music/Entertainment
SRS over 60 Dinner
Games
Line Dancing

Tuesday

9 AM – 4 PM	Billiards
10 AM – 4 PM	Ceramics

Wednesday

10 AM	Crafts
9 AM - 4 PM	Billiards
10 AM	Temple Trip
Thursda	t y

9 AM – 4 PM	Billiards
10:45-11:15 AM	Sit Down Exercises
11:40 AM-1:00 PM	Music/Entertainment
12 Noon	SRS over 60 Lunch
1 PM	Games
1:30-2:30 PM	Line Dancing

Friday-Closed

Membership Dinner is the first Friday of each month: October 2, 2015 12:00 pm

Special Events

Labor Day	Sept. 7
Board Meeting	2 nd Wednesday
Dr Sparrow-Timp Hearing	Sept 14. (11-12)

Everyone is invited to join the choir in practicing every Thursday at 9:30 am

Director: Stevie Boone

Accompanist: Mary Webster

TOURS

Wendover Trip	Sept. 16
Remembering The Good Old Days	Sept. 21

In state: Eileen Gull, LaVaun Story Wendover: Carol Righettini

Scera Cinema Classics

Tues. 10:00 am

Scera Center in Orem

Secretariat Secretariat	Sept. 8
Sister Kenny	Sept. 15
To Hell and Back	Sept. 22
Gentlemen Prefer Blondes	Sept. 29

A Big THANK YOU to all who share their gardens!

Welcome back!

Let's Get Creative

Are you creative or would you like to be? Come join in and do some ceramics Tuesdays from 10 am until 4 pm. Oil painting is offered on Monday mornings and you can come and do crafts on Wednesdays.

Spanish Fork Senior Center Board Members

Building-----Roy Evans
Finance------Bonnie Davis
Membership Dinner-----Shirley Oberg
Board Member------Ron Lisonbee
Board Member-------Jay Rindlisbacher

We appreciate those who take the time to serve on the board and make the Sr. Citizen Center such a wonderful place to come and mingle with friends.

Labor Day in the United States is a public holiday celebrated on the first Monday in September. It honors the American labor movement and the contributions that workers have made to the strength, prosperity, and well-being of their country.

Enjoy your Labor Day Holiday on September 7th! The Sr. Center will not be open that day but will open on the 8th for Ceramics, etc.

Remembering the Good Old Days

Monday, Sept. 21st 5:00 pm Gezzo Hall in Provo \$5



Wendover Trip Sept. 16th Leave at 7:30 am

Looking Ahead

BYU Homecoming with David Archuleta \$32

Flu Shots

Thursday, October 8 1:30-3:30 pm



HEAT ASSISTANCE
Thursday, October 15
10 am - 3:00 pm

For additions/changes to the Newsletter, please contact Beverly Schofield at (208) 313-9473